
 

Portfolio Holder Decision Notice 
 

Title of decision: To undertake consultations on the proposal to 
introduce waiting restrictions in Wood Lane End and 
Redbourn Road and to delegate the decision to 
introduce the restrictions, if applicable, to the Solicitor 
to the Council in consultation with the Portfo 
 

Name of Portfolio Holder: Corporate & Contracted Services Portfolio Holder 
 

Name of Lead Officer Steve Barnes, Parking Services Team Leader 
 

Proposed date of Decision to be 
made: 

15 December 2020 
 

 
 

If part 2, the reason:  
 

Decision: 1. To engage consultants to undertake a 
statutory consultation on the proposal to 
introduce waiting restrictions in Wood Lane 
End, Hemel Hempstead from Hales Park to 
the road closure. Monday to Saturday 
08.30am to 6.30pm on both sides of the 
road 

2. To engage consultants to undertake a 
statutory consultation on the proposal to 
introduce waiting restrictions in Redbourn 
Road, Hemel Hempstead from the 
Queensway roundabout to the Link Road 
roundabout  Monday to Saturday 08:00am 
to 6.00pm, Sunday 10am to 5pm on both 
sides of the road. 

 
3. To delegate the decision to implement the 

proposal, if applicable, to the Solicitor to the 
Council in consultation with the Portfolio Holder 
for Corporate & Contracted Services.  

 
The introduction of the restrictions is proposed for:  
 

 avoiding 
danger to persons or other traffic using the 
road or any other road or for preventing the 
likelihood of any such danger arising 

 

 facilitating the passage on the road or any 



 

other road of any class of traffic (including 
pedestrians) 

 

 
 


